From: Stanek, Linda K - DNR

To: moshe@prosperityhaven.com

Subject: Off-site Liability Exemption and Liability Clarification Application - Brookfield Propco, LLC
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 8:54:00 AM
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Mr. Moshe,

The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) reviewed your submitted request for an Off-Site
Liability Exemption, Form 4400-201 dated 3/21/2024 for the Brookfield Propco, LLC property located
at 13850 West Capital Drive (Property). The DNR has determined that additional information is
needed to complete the review and make a determination.

The DNR is requesting the additional information listed below:

e Has the monitoring well on your Property (MW-7) been sampled since closure in 2012 of the
source property (Triangle Plaza, LLC site, BRRTS #'s 02-68-525014 & 02-68-443361)?

e A description of activities on the Property from 2010 to date and the possibility of any
discharges of hazardous substances.

e A statement that describes how you meet the conditions in Wis. Stats. § 292.13, related to
the suggested source property and the discharge.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Thanks,

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Linda Stanek

Senior Hydrogeologist — Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1027 W. Saint Paul Avenue

Milwaukee, WI 53233

Cell Phone: (414) 316-0208

Linda.stanek@wisconsin.gov
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